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Notice number/ 5/6/2/2

Community Notice 15 July 2024

A fire occurred this morning Monday 15 July 2024 at the corner of De Villiers street
and Voortrekker road.

The Beaufort West Municipality fire services was immediately on the scene to stop the
fire.

It was not clear how the fire started.
Community members are encouraged to clean their yards to avoid open fires

lllegal dumping is a huge concern when it comes to open fires. Help us to keep our
town clean and hazard free.

Derick Welgemoed

Municipal Manager



